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Ph.D. Qualifying Entrance Exam – August 2025 

 

  Bharathidasan University, Tiruchirappalli invites aspiring 

researchers to apply for the upcoming Ph.D. Qualifying Entrance Examination, 

scheduled to be held on August 24, 2025. This exam is a gateway for candidates 

seeking admission to various Ph.D. programs offered by the University. The 

Ph.D. Entrance Exam is conducted twice a year, in February and August, to 

provide ample opportunities for students to pursue their research ambitions. 

Interested candidates are requested to visit Bharathidasan University website 

www.bdu.ac.in and the link (Registration Link: 

https://rsm.bdu.ac.in/index.php/prePhd/OnlineApplication/homePage/home/2)given to get 

further details about eligibility, syllabus & exam guidelines and complete the 

registration process. Hope this opportunity, to take your intellectual journey to 

the next higher level with Bharathidasan University. 
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